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The 3rd Managing Committee (Central) meeting was held on 5th May 2017 
at PAAPAM Head Office Lahore and Zonal Office Karachi via video link. 
The Meeting was presided by Mr. Mashood Ali Khan, Chairman and Mr. 
Saeed Iqbal Khan, Sr. Vice Chairman. The list of participants at respective 
locations attached. 
                           
The proceedings of the meeting commenced with recitation from The Holy 
Quran by Anas Haroon. 
 
Mr. Mashood Ali Khan welcomed the participants and urged them for taking 
active participation in the affairs of the Association. Thereafter the agenda 
items were taken up as under: 
 
Item # 1: Holding of Pakistan Auto Show 2018. 
 
At present Pakistan Auto Show is being held in Karachi and Lahore on 
alternate year. A proposal was tabled in the house for holding of next 
Pakistan Auto Show 2018 in Islamabad. The Chairman opened up the 
house for taking viewpoints of participants individually, which came a 
under:    
 

1. Mr. Muhammad Aslam Malik   
 
Mr. Muhammad Aslam Malik former chairman / M.C member was of the 
view that Pakistan Auto Show 2018 be held in Islamabad instead of Lahore 
providing opportunity to concerned Government departments for witnessing 
development in automotive parts  manufacturing in the country. 
  

2. Mr. Adil Jawaid Mansoor 
 
Mr. Adil Jawaid Mansoor member managing committee supported the 
proposal of Mr. M.A Malik. He was of the view that bureaucracy is always 
reluctant to visit Lahore due to scarcity of time. 



 
3. Mr. Rehan Riaz  

 
Mr. Rehan Riaz member managing committee proposed that Pakistan Auto 
Show should be held on one location on alternate year to provide a gap to 
exhibitors. 
 

4. Rana Mansoor Qadir  
 
Rana Mansoor Qadir member managing committee supported the proposal 
of Mr. Rehan Riaz and suggested that event should be held in Islamabad. 
 

5. Mr. Faheem Anwar 
 
Mr. Faheem Anwar member managing committee supported the proposal for 
holding the event at Islamabad. 
 

6. Mr. Mumshad Ali 
 
Mr. Mumshad Ali Immediate past chairman supported the proposal of holding the 
event at Islamabad. 
 
The other participants were of the view that in addition to holding Pakistan Auto 
Show at Lahore and Karachi, a symposium / exhibition be held at Islamabad to 
highlight issues of automotive parts manufacturing industry with participation of 
foreign and local Academia, Industry, and Government of Pakistan. 
 
Mr. Iftikhar Ahmad  CEO Risan Engineering Pvt Ltd. / Chief Organizer PAAPAM 
Skill Development Centre was requested to take up the responsibility for 
preparing feasibility report for holding the Symposium at Islamabad.  
 
 
 

There being no other item on the agenda, the meeting ended with vote of 
thanks to and from the Chair. 
 

 
 
 
Muhammad Arsha 
Secretary General 

 


